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Atmel Flash

Brian Langedyk

e-mail: blangedyk@atmel.com

tel: 408-487-2796

fax: 408-487-2799
October 16, 2002

Dear Valued Customer: 

Please find the attached Obsolescence Notification # SE024102, which addresses the obsolescence of the 32-pin SOIC package for the 4Mbit (AT27C040) and 8Mbit (AT27C080) EPROMs.    This letter serves as formal notification that this package will no longer be available. 

Atmel apologizes for the short notice of this notification, however the sole assembly supplier has removed their production line and will no longer manufacture this package.

This package was a very low volume runner, which Atmel would typically order every 6 months.  When a new order was placed recently, Atmel was notified that the production line had already been removed and no new production would be preformed.

Atmel 4Mbit and 8Mbit EPROM’s are offered in several other 32-pin packages - PLCC, TSOP, and PDIP, which can be used in place of the SOIC with minor modifications to the board.

We apologize for the inconvenience that this may have caused but look forward to continuing to be a preferred EPROM supplier to you.
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Brian Langedyk

Atmel EPROM Marketing
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